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T h a n k     y � u .. T h a n k     y � u .. T h a n k s ..  
T hank   you   for   preparing   your   child   for   the   Thanksgiving   show.   Our   group   has   come   out   as   stars.  

They   are   getting   ready   for   their   5th   grade   Thanksgiving   performance   in   2   years   time.    
 
 

Now   that   Thanksgiving   is   off   the   list,   it   is   time   to   talk   about   the    winter   celebrations .   
Our   class   is   quite   culturally   diverse.   We   have   rich   customs   to   share!   With   that   in   mind,   we   know   that   not   everyone  

celebrates   Christmas   in   winter.   One’s   New   Year   may   not   even   be   on   the   1st   of   January.   I   would   like   to   ask   parents  

to   find   some   time   to   share   their   holiday   traditions   with   us   at   school.   It   is   important   that   the   children   learn   about   one  

another,   and   for   each   child   to   be   proud   of   who   they   are   and   where   they   are   from.    We   welcome   parent   volunteers  

to   educate   us   about   different   traditions.   We   would   like   to   learn   from   you.   

 
 
Nonetheless,   whichever   belief   you   hold,   we   can   celebrate   and   enjoy   the   spirit   of   “good   will”   together.   It   is   time   to  

and .   It   is   time   to   be    grateful    and   show    gratitude .  
Tying   in   with   our   curriculum,   the   children   wrote     a    “My   Holiday   Wish   Letter.”    It   was   posted   to    Santa    in   the   North  

Pole!   We   are   looking   forward   to   receiving   the   reply   any   day   now.  

 
 
Yes,   yes,   even   though   the   Thanksgiving   show   occupied   us   for   the   past  

few   weeks,   we   managed   to,   in   a   nutshell,   practice   our    multiplication  

and   division ,   learn   about    adjectives   and   adverbs ,   and   rocky   planets  

vs   gas   giants,   and   the   phases   of   the   moon.  

 
The   Space   take-home   project   is   due   next   Friday.  
 

T h a n k    y o u     for    your   support,   

 
Ratchanee  

 
Class   pictures   link:    https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1KBKxaMPwyhSrXQIVR__oqVfjTDvfUOEZ  

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1KBKxaMPwyhSrXQIVR__oqVfjTDvfUOEZ

